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Mayor Luttrell Continues “Meet the Mayor” Sessions 
 

Shelby County Mayor Mark H. Luttrell, Jr. is continuing his monthly one-on-one 
sessions with citizens to listen to their concerns and suggestions. 
 
“These meetings give me the opportunity to speak personally with citizens 
about their ideas and ways we can improve Shelby County Government.” 
said Mayor Luttrell. 
 
The ten-minute sessions will be held on Thursday, January 17th, from 1:30 p.m. 
until 4:00 p.m. at Luttrell’s office on the 8th floor of the Vasco Smith 
Administration Building, 160 North Main.   
 
To schedule a visit with Mayor Luttrell, call the Shelby County Mayor’s Office at 
901.222.2000. 
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